
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Purpose and Scope 
The Northern Territory Government requirement for mandatory vaccination in the Northern Territory means that 
from 1 April 2022, all new contracts with Power and Water Corporation will include suppliers/contractors and their 
workers, located in the Northern Territory, to be vaccinated for COVID-19 or have evidence of an exemption.   

The contract condition Covid-19 - Mandatory vaccination requirements Vn 1.1 is located on the Power and Water 
website at Standard terms and conditions | Power and Water Corporation (powerwater.com.au) 

2. What activities does this affect? 
This new condition applies to all:  

 current Grade 2 and 3 procurement activities with a contract award date on or after 1 April 2022 
o you may be issued with an addendum or request to negotiate to include this condition 

 

 all new procurement activities requested/not yet released to market from this date 
o documentation has been update to include this condition 

 

 contract variations that are significant in value or period extensions 
o documentation will be sent with any variation paperwork when required 

3. Further Information 
For more information please contact Strategic Sourcing 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR SUPPLIERS 
COVID-19 MANDATORY VACCINATION REQUIREMENTS 

CONDITIONS OF CONTRACT 

https://www.powerwater.com.au/about/working-with-us/contractors-and-suppliers/standard-terms-and-conditions
mailto:pwc.procurement@powerwater.com.au?subject=Covid-19%20Mandatory%20vaccination%20requirements%20-%20Condition%20of%20Contract

